
Hudson Police Department 
205 Railroad, Hudson, MI 49247 

 

 Chief of Police   Phone: 517-448-8129 

 Ronald B Keck Jr   Fax: 517-448-8888 

 

 

 

Positions available: 

 

 

The Hudson Police Department is seeking qualified MCOLES certified candidates to 

serve as police officers in the following positions: 

 

School Resource Officer (SRO): 

The SRO position is full-time and includes all benefits provided by the City of Hudson.  

The work schedule is primarily Monday through Friday during school hours and will 

serve as a road patrol officer during the summer. 

 

Police Officer Full-time: 

Full-time position includes all benefits provided by the City of Hudson.  The work 

schedule is primarily Monday through Friday on midnight shift.  The shift is based on 

seniority and could change. 

 

Police Officer Part-time: 

Part-time officers pick open shifts during a monthly department meeting.  Shifts are 

usually not assigned. The primary shifts on weekends consist of days, afternoons, and 

midnights.  Additional shifts become available to cover vacation/sick time, special 

assignments/details, overlap shifts, and training vacancies.  All equipment provided 

except for work boots. 

 

 

To Apply: 

Applicants should contact Chief Ronald Keck Jr by email rkeck@ci.hudson.mi.us or call 

517 448 8129 

 

mailto:rkeck@ci.hudson.mi.us

